"Campbell, Sharon" <scampbell@hunton.com> 

04/25/2005 06:16 PM
To

Erik Helm/DC/USEPA/US@EPA, jlaity@omb.eop.gov, 

Pamela_L._Beverly@omb.eop.gov, Group Ow-Docket@EPA

cc

"Bulleit, Kristy" <kbulleit@hunton.com>

bcc

Subject

submission of comments on EPA's Proposed ICR Docket ID No. OW-2004-0020

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Attached for filing are comments on EPA ICR Number 2155.01, (70 Fed. Reg. 

15079 (March 24, 2005), which Hunton & Williams is submitting on behalf of 

General Electric Company, the American Chemistry Council, the American 

Forest & Paper Association, the American Petroleum Institute, the American 

Iron and Steel Institute, the American Public Power Association, and the 

Utility Water Act Group.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Kristy A. N. Bulleit

Hunton & Williams

202/955-1547

kbulleit@hunton.com

(emailed by Sharon Campbell, Ms. Bulleit's assistant, on Ms. Bulleit's 

behalf)
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